
REPORT CARD INFORMATION 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers: 
 
Your child's report card will be available for viewing on June 26, 2020 in the NYC 
Schools Account.  If you have not signed up for this account, please do so now.  
 
 ​You can register for your account from any computer or internet-connected device by 
following these steps:  
 
1. Visit ​https://mystudent.nyc​ and select the “Create Account” link found on the login 
page.  
 
2. Enter your child’s 9-digit student ID number (OSIS #). You can find your child’s ID 
number on his or her report card. If you do not have your child’s ID number, contact 
your child’s school.  
 
3. Enter the unique Account Creation Code, which is specific to you and your child.  (To 
access this code, contact Parent Coordinator, Giorgina Rodriguez by email at 
girodriguez108@gmail.com or by telephone at (332) 216-5378). 
 
4. Select “Next.”  
 
5. Enter and confirm your email address and password.  
 
6. Select “Create Account.”  
 
 
Mr. Sperrazza, Mrs. Solano, Ms. Valente and the entire staff at P.S. 

108 wish you and your family a very happy and safe Summer! 

 

   

 
Regards, 

https://mystudent.nyc/

